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Worship Service 
August 2, 2020 

 

“GATHERING TOGETHER 
 
 

WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
INVITATION TO WORSHIP   

 
GATHERING SONG All Creatures of Our God and King See Insert 
 
TIME OF CONFESSION  
  
SPECIAL MUSIC  Doug Harville & Tara Petty 
    

GROWING IN THE WORD 
 

SCRIPTURE READING 1 Peter 5:5–7 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SERMON  A LIVING HOPE: Hope and Faithful Strivers Pastor Steve 
 

 
GOING INTO THE WORLD 

 
 
CLOSING PRAYER & THE LORD’S PRAYER 
 
*SENDING BLESSING  
  

Scripture reading for next week: 
1 Peter 5:8–11 

“Hope and the Faithless Prowler” 

 
 



 

The flowers in the sanctuary today were given by 
Barbara Sheeler in memory of her twin sister, 
Betty. 

If you would like to support the ministry of Trinity Presbyterian Church, simply 
scan this QR code with the camera on your smartphone, and you will be redi-
rected to our secure online giving Website. Or, visit our Website, 
www.tpclouisville.net  and click the “Give Now” box at the top of the page. 
 
Thank you for giving in faith and for investing in the Lord’s ongoing ministry of 
changing lives for the glory of God. 

Prayer Concerns 
 

Baby Brooks and family (Friends of Jim McDaniel); Donna Peak and her husband, 
Jerry Peak (Art Center volunteer); Carol Redd; William McDaniel; Stacy Mills (Carol 
Redd’s daughter); Joan Sanford (Ann Douglas’ mom); John Hansen (brother in-law of 
Jim & Elizabeth McDaniel); Lauren Hoover (stepdaughter of Martha Warrick); Phil 
Strohmeier; Henry Hinson (grandson of TPC preschool teacher, Gail Hinson); Marie 
Farris; Erica Shelley; Richard Ross; Andrew Cropper (Cathy & Tom Dawson’s 
nephew); David Strohmeier (son of Phil & Linda); Baker Family; David Douglas’ 
father; Don Crosser, Harper Davis, Imad El-Imam, Jack & Candy Wheat, Linda 
Hale’s family, Mike Steven’s family, Bert Lundstrom, Skip & Betty Wilborn, 
Jeanette Priebe’s family, Barbara Keyser & family, Harry Frye’s family, and peace 
in the world. 

 

A LIVING HOPE: 
Hope and the Faithful Strivers 

1 Peter 5:5-7 
 
Entwined Intergenerationally (v. 5a) 

 

Garbed in Reciprocated Grace (v. 5b) 

 

Mastered by God’s Mighty Hand (v. 6) 

 

Kept in God’s Capable Care (v. 7)  

 

1 Peter 5:5-7 
 

5 Likewise, you who are younger, 
be subject to the elders. Clothe 
yourselves, all of you, with humili-
ty toward one another, for “God op-
poses the proud but gives grace to 
the humble.” 
 
6 Humble yourselves, therefore, un-
der the mighty hand of God so that 
at the proper time he may exalt you, 
7 casting all your anxieties on him, 
because he cares for you.   



 

Eastern Area Community Ministries 
Back-to-School Supplies Drive 2020 

 

This year: 
 We expect collection dates to be sometime in late July 
 EACM is NOT a drop-off site  — the location is TBD 

No backpacks needed! The supplies list is shorter this year, and they are 
well-stocked with backpacks. 
 

Here is a list of the most-needed supplies: 
 1-subject spiral notebooks 
 2-pocket folders 
 Crayons 
 Markers 
 Glue sticks 

 
We will be in touch with additional information soon. Thank you for supporting 
our local families as they return to school! 
 
Sincerely, 
Tommy Cook 
Communications Manager 
Eastern Area Community Ministries 
(w) (502) 426-2824, ext. 307 
www.eacmonline.org  

 

Trinity Presbyterian Church has not been abandoned; 
 it just looks that way! 

 
Few people realize how satisfying and therapeutic pulling weeds can be. 
 
Are you stressed? Pull some weeds! 
Are you bored? Pull some weeds! 
 
We have a master gardener taking care of Midge’s garden, the new tree, and the 
bed leading into the Faith & Art Center. But. . . 
 
We are looking for volunteers to come out to the church grounds and remove the 
weeds in the other garden beds around the church (especially out front). Laying d 
own some mulch would be an added bonus! 
 
If you feel like getting your hands dirty, please call Sherry and let her know  
when. She will keep track of when people are coming, so everyone won’t arrive at 
once! 
 
Thank you! 

 

If you shop at Kroger, you could be generating income for 
Trinity every time you shop. Just log in to www.kroger.com/i/
community/community-rewards. That will take you to a page 
where you can link your shoppers card to Trinity Presbyterian 
Church as the organization you wish to support through the 
program. This has been a generator of income for Trinity with only a few fami-
lies signed up. Let’s see if we can increase that number! 


